
Snow Policy at the Courtyard, 2022–2023 

  
  
  

The following procedures will be in place for the 2022–2023 snow removal 
season. In order to provide expedient service to all residents, please follow the 
procedures outlined below: 
  
The snow contractor may begin plowing during the storm and will return 
after the storm has ENDED (regardless of time of day) to start the cleanup of 
the parking lots if there is more than a 1 1/2 inch accumulation. If you know 
that a storm is coming or see a significant accumulation, please put your 
vehicle in your garage, if possible.  This will make clearing the driveway and 
parking lots much easier, cleaner, and efficient. The snow will be deposited in 
the parking lot in the back of Building 1 and the clearing between Buildings 2 
and 3. Please keep both those areas clear.  
  
If you cannot park your car in the garage, please watch for the arrival of 
plows  
 
Also, we would like to remind everyone to keep their garage door closed.  Cold air coming in through the 
open door makes for very cold units/condo.  And we want to try  and keep the critters out who are 
looking for a warm place to settle in. 
 
Thank you.   
Warmth to all. 
Courtyard Board of Trustees 
  

 


